
To The Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee 

11 April 2013

Dear Sir,

I want to make a submissions in support of Senator John Madigan's "Health 
Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) 
Bill 2013" due to following reasons.

I believe abortions performed solely due to the gender of the fetus are a 
form of gendercide. These procedures are not performed for decent 
medical reasons to terminate a normal fetus and should not be 
reimbursed by Medicare. Medicare Australia should not waste money on 
killing unborn baby because the gender of the baby is not desired by the 
parents. 

Yours Truly,




